
December 2023
Office News: Its the most wonderful time the year and we 

are having our annual kids Christmas Party on Thursday 
December 14th from 2-4pm. Santa will be joining us for a 
short photo shoot and the party will continue with snacks, 
songs and dances.

November was a hard month with all the flue going around 
and we want to thank all of our parents for helping us get 
through this difficult times. Unfortunately this has been a 
nation wide issue.

Caterpillar room: This month we are excited to attend our very 

first Christmas party and will be talking/learning about Santa, 
Holidays and Christmas this month.

Butterfly room: We are sad to see Yasmin leaving us and wish her 

all the best. This month we are going to be focusing on all we can learn 
about Christmas.

Ladybug room: in December Yasmin is joining us. Her big smile 

and eagerness to learn is going to make ladybug room even more 
amazing. First week of December we are going to focus on 
Christmas decor and craft. Second week we will be writing a letter 
to Santa and listen to some Christmas stories and last week is 
going to be all about the new year decor.

Bunny room: First day of winter is in December so this month we are 

going to learn a lot of stuff about winter, animals in the winter, Christmas, 
and New Year.

Dinosaur room: We are going to learn about winter, Christmas and 

New Year and write a letter to Santa. Few science experiments are 
going to be the rest of our activities in December for us.


